
GEARY SCHOOL BOARD SPECIAL MEETING 

GEARY HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY 

300 S. BLAINE 

TUESDAY, April 11, 2017 

 

 

The Board of Education, District I-080 met in Special Session at the Geary High School Library, 

300 S. Blaine on Tuesday, April 11, 2017  at 6:00 p.m. There being a quorum present, the 

meeting was called to order by Board Vice President, Jason Bernhardt. 

 

The Geary Board of Education has complied with the Open Public Meeting Law. 

 

Notice of this meeting was posted on April 10, 2017 at 3:30 p.m. at Geary High School, 300 S. 

Blaine, Geary, Oklahoma 73040 and Geary Elementary School, 221 S. Galena, Geary, 

Oklahoma 73040 by the Acting  Minutes Clerk Peggy Lawson.  

 

The following members were present:  Randall Base, Scott Hicks, Jason Bernhardt, and Andy 

Smith .  Superintendent Todd Glasgow and Acting Minutes Clerk Peggy Lawson were also 

present. 

 

Visitors at the meeting were:  Deborah Williams, Jim Shelton, Danielle Sontag, Brook 

Bernhardt, Miranda Cash and Dalton Sontag. 

 

 

Hearing from the public:  None. 

 

 

The Board discussed possible action to adopt a resolution regarding allowing students to wear 

jeans to the 2017 prom.   

Jason Bernhardt made the motion, seconded by Scott Hicks, to approve a resolution to 

determine that nice jeans (without holes) will be allowed as prom attire for the 2017 prom.  

The remaining guidelines for appropriate dress will otherwise remain unchanged.  Those 

voting were:  Jason Bernhardt, yes; Scott Hicks, yes; Randall Base, no; and Andy Smith, yes.  

Motion carried 3-1. 

 

Randall Base made the motion, seconded by Scott Hicks to adjourn the meeting at 6:15 p.m.  

Those voting were:  Jason Bernhardt, yes; Scott Hick, yes; Randall Base, yes; and Andy Smith, 

yes.  Motion carried 4-0. 

 

 

______________________________________          ____________________________________ 

Board President     Board Clerk 


